

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to let you know that we have some spaces available for our small group ukulele lessons this year at St John's!

At Front Row Music, we believe learning music should be fun, inspiring and accessible to all children. Our emphasis is on **popular music, performance, and building confidence**, helping young learners to develop a genuine love for music. Here's what you need to know:

**Weekly 30-minute lessons** take place in small groups with friends, focusing on well-known and loved songs.

Lessons are £31 per month, with flexible payment dates. Payments pause in August, and you can cancel at any time.

Our **award-winning** syllabus is designed to help your child to make real progress and hit musical milestones. You receive **regular progress updates** throughout the year.

We provide instruments for the children to use in school.

Lesson times will be confirmed once we know how many children are interested. Places may be limited, so please sign-up soon to secure a spot.

We're thrilled that so many children are enthusiastic about music, and we can't wait to begin lessons!

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at boltonbury@frontrow-music.com.

Kind regards,

The Front Row Music Team

If you would like to enrol your child for ukulele lessons, please complete the sign-up before <u>WEDNESDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER</u> and choose <u>BOLTON & BURY</u> as the area!

## Scan the QR code to sign your child up for lessons! or visit www.frontrow-music.com/signup



"Great value for money"
Headteacher - Laycock Primary

"My child has made so much progress in just 1 year"

Parent - St John's CE Primary